From: Helen Solotruk <h.solotruk@cityofshelton.org>

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:00 AM

Subject: RE: Code, Permit & Special Assessments // 13 HAMILTON DR
Good Morning:

| have researched the above address and have not open permits or violations for this property as far as the Building Department is concerned.

You will have to contact Planning & Zoning (b.simons@cityofshelton.org) and the Town Clerk’s office (tcoffice@cityofshelton.org) to check on liens and violations.

Thank you,
Helen

Helen Solotruk

City of Shelton

Building Department Manager
(203) 924-1555 x1399




